Greg Shean ’69 Scholarship for Engineering Students

University of Portland Shiley School of Engineering students that will be in their Senior Year in the
academic year 2023-2024 (award year) are eligible for the Greg Shean '69 Scholarship. This
scholarship may award up to $8,000 for the 2023-2024 year per awardee.

If you wish to be considered for this scholarship, please answer the following questions and send this
form to Anaraquel Aguilera Walsh at aguilera@up.edu. All applications are due by noon on Friday,
April 21, 2023.

Name

Student ID#

1. List all the leadership roles you have held in the following; activities, clubs, organizations, including
but not limited to leadership roles in engineering activities and those at the University of Portland.
You may include high school leadership experience if related to engineering.



mailto:vourlas@up.edu

2. List any part-time work you are holding or have held while at the University of Portland. Please
indicate the name of the employer, the role you performed and the dates of employment.

3. List any internships you have participated while at the University of Portland. Please indicate the
name of the company, the role you performed and the dates of the internship.

4. Please answer the following:
a. Did you attend Bellarmine College Preparatory in San Jose, California? OYes ONO

b. Do you participate in the Robotics Club at the University of Portland? OYes ONO
c. Did you participate in robotics in high school? OYes ONO

If yes to item 4.c., please explain:
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